
 
 

 

Carl Barron Plaza  
Open House & Outdoor Engagement 

Come Tell Us What You Think of the Plaza!   
 

How do you use it?  What do you like, not like? 
 
As part of the River Street Reconstruction Project we’ll be looking at changes to Carl Barron Plaza that 
consider the many people and uses of the Plaza as well as public art, fixed and/or unfixed furniture, 
access, plantings, and landscaping. The design must also consider the complexity of the bus bays adjacent to 
the Plaza and people moving through the Plaza. Future events will involve brainstorming design ideas. 
 

Open House 
Wednesday, June 5, 2019 

Manning Apartments, 1st Fl. Community Room 
237 Franklin Street 
6:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

 

Outdoor Engagement 
Saturday June 8, 2019 

Carl Barron Plaza 
Intersection of River St & Mass. Ave 

4:00 PM - 7:00 PM 
 

 
 
For more information on this project or to be added to the project email list, please visit: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/riverstreet. 
 
If you have any questions about this project or the upcoming meeting, contact Tegin Teich at 
tteich@cambridgema.gov or 617-349-4615. 
 
The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City will provide auxiliary aids and services, written 
materials in alternative format and responsible modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with disabilities 
upon request given 48-hour notice. 


